From: Associate Dean, PGME - Dr. Glen Bandiera

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 3:47 PM

To: Associate Dean, PGME - Dr. Glen Bandiera

Subject: UofT Faculty of Medicine Conflict of Interest - Reminder of Policy and COI template slide

To: Residency Program Directors and Family Medicine Site Directors

cc: Program Administrators

Dear Colleagues,

I am writing to remind you of the attached document "Relationships with Industry and the Educational Environment in Undergraduate and Postgraduate Medical Education" approved by Faculty Council in February 2013.

These standards apply to faculty members, medical students, and trainees in all practice settings where there are learners: both university affiliated institutions and in the community.

Please review the attached document, particularly the items on educational programming and program support.

Our expectation is that all faculty lecturers include a conflict of interest slide on presentations (a template is attached here). Please make every effort to ensure that presenters are aware of this. The Relations with Industry document is on our website at http://bit.ly/2alqnwk under Policies/Conduct for your ongoing reference.

I invite you to circulate this information widely to your program committees, site leads, chief residents and education coordinators. There will be further initiatives to help address conflict of interest and we will discuss these at future PGMEAC meetings.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

GLEN BANDIERA MD, MEd, FRCPC

Professor, Department of Medicine Associate Dean, Postgraduate Medical Education

Post MD Education - PGME
Faculty of Medicine, University of Toronto

500 University Avenue | 6th Floor | Toronto, ON M5G 1V7 | adpgme@utoronto.ca | 416-978-6808 kimberly.eadie@utoronto.ca | 416-864-5976 royrh@smh.ca postmd.utoronto.ca | Twitter | Facebook |